
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Press Release Bonners Ferry Police Dept. 

 

A school bus hit and run occurred at 4:30 PM Dec 11 involving a 

late model silver or white van at the corner of Eisenhower and 

Sacramento Street in Bonners Ferry. Both vehicles suffered 

damage.  The van has a local license plate and could have 

headlight damage and possibly other damage to the front end.   

 

Not only was the driver required to stop and make a notification of 

the accident, but any of the passengers that were in the van have a 

legal obligation to come forward or potentially face criminal 

charges themselves if they do not come forward 

 

Any person with any knowledge of the hit and run please call 911 

or 267-4392 (anonymous tips OK) anytime with information on the 

van or driver. 

 


